A WORD FROM THE EDITOR-IN-CHIEF

Dear Readers,

With great satisfaction, I have the honor of informing You that the Thomson Reuters has noti-
fied us that our journal, Nuclear Technology & Radiation Protection, has been included into the
Thomson Scientific Citation Index List for 2010 and in Journal Citation Reports — Science Edi-
tion, with an impact factor of 0.706. In the Nuclear Science and Technology field comprised of 34
Journals, ours has positioned itself at the 21° place. Not bad for a mere novice!

Three years ago, when our journal was included in the ISI Web of Knowledge and the Sci-
ence Citation Index Epanded, we focused our efforts on reaching the standards of internationaly
recognized journals — the models we aspire to — by increasing the number of issues per volume,
raising the quality of reviews and accelerating the pace of the publication of papers submitted.
With the help of our distinguished Advisory Editorial board, each and every member of the Edito-

rial Board will continue to pursue the goals we have set for ourselves with as much enthusiasm as
up to now.

As for the novelties we plan to implement in the next calendar year concerning the number of
issues, efficiency of our editorial staff and the improvement of our web site — stay tuned! We prom-
ise to inform You of all that in December when our next issue is due to be published.

Yours truly,
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Rodoljub Simovi¢



